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2/21 - 3/6 -  PATS
          Little Caesars Fundraiser

3/2 - 3/7 - Right to Read Week

3/5 - Early Release @ 1:15

3/6 - Rock

3/7 -  Watch D.O.G.S.

3/13 - Rock 

3/17 - 3/31-Elementary Spring          

           Flower Sale Fundraiser

3/20 - Rock

3/21 - Watch D.O.G.S.

3/23 - Father/Daughter Dance

3/26 - Kona Ice

3/27 - Rock

3/31 - 4/4 - Prevention Week

                   

Upcoming events: News from the Principal:
With the arrival of March, we can only hope for warmer weather as
we are within a month of spring officially beginning. Hopefully,
more sunshine and warmer temperatures are in our near future, as
it is very clear the students are eagerly anticipating outdoor
recesses and upcoming field trips.
 We have Right to Read Week from March 3rd through the 7th,
during which students will participate in multiple fun reading
activities. Thank you to Mrs. Munchel for spearheading this event
for our students and staff!
 Throughout March, we will continue working hard academically in
preparation for the Ohio State Test, which will take place in April.
As we prepare for testing, there are things that can be
encouraged by you at home to help your child perform their best.
A few examples include:

Ensuring quality sleep prior to testing
Eating a healthy breakfast on testing days
Reading all directions and questions carefully, and to reread
if necessary
Thinking positive thoughts prior to the tests
Checking their work when they are finished
Reassuring them that they are going to do great!

 Once testing is over, students can look forward to some fun
academic activities that their teachers have planned for them.
 In closing, thank you for your continued support in your child’s
education. You are a valuable, if not the most valuable, piece of
their success. As always, if you have any questions or concerns,
please feel free to contact me at 937-996-1511.

Respectfully,
Shane Mead
Principal
Tri-Village Elementary
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Right-to-Read Week:
Dress up days are:

Monday, March 3rd - PJ Day
Thursday, March 6th - Dress like your favorite book

character
Friday, March 7th - Wear a reading shirt or TV shirt

Preschool Registration:
Wee Pats Preschool has 2 spots available in the Monday,
Wednesday, Friday class and several spots available for
Monday through Friday and Tuesday -Thursday class for

the 2025-2026 school year.
Preschool registration is happening now.

JH Cheer Tryouts:
Current 6th and 7th graders are invited to try out for Junior High
Cheerleading for the 2025-2026 School Year. We will have optional Open
Gym dates of Tuesday, March 4th and Thursday, March 6th, both days from
4 pm-5:30 pm in the Auditorium, if you are interested to find out what
Junior High Cheer is all about!

Tryout Cheer Clinic is Monday-Wednesday, March 10th-12th, from 4 pm-
5:30 pm in the Auditorium, and all days are mandatory if you are trying out.
You will learn the tryout material on these days. Tryouts will be Thursday,
March 13th from 4 pm until your tryout portion is complete. There is also a
mandatory pre-tryout parent meeting (at least one parent must attend)
for any student who is trying out, Monday, March 10th at 5:45 PM in the
Auditorium.

If interested, please sign up and get a Junior High Cheerleading Tryout
Packet from Coach Melissa Davies in the office, or from Coach Christina
Volk in the Elementary wing, room 214. If you have any questions, you can
email either of us at christina_volk@tri-village.k12.oh.us or
melissa_davies@tri-village.k12.oh.us.

Prevention Week:

Monday, March 31st – Let your Colors Shine – Class Color Days

Pre-School - White
Kindergarten – Red 

First Grade – Orange
Second Grade – Yellow 

Third Grade – Green
Fourth Grade – Blue
 Fifth Grade – Purple
Sixth Grade – Black 

Tuesday, April 1st – It’s Okay to Be Different – Mismatch Day
Wednesday, April 2nd – Everyone Counts – Wear a shirt or jersey that

has numbers on it
Thursday, April 3rd – You Deserve to be Seen – Wear your fanciest

clothes
Friday, April 4th – Share the Love & Positivity – Twin Day – Match

your outfit with a friend.

Our L.E.A.D - Learn Educate Achieve Drug Free formally known as We
Are The Majority sponsors Prevention Week to bring awareness to the
importance of mental health as well as the importance of staying away

from drugs, alcohol, tobacco and vaping. Mrs. Dyson works with our
leaders in grades 7 through 12 to bring prevention lessons to our

kindergarten through sixth grades. Listed below is our Spirit
Prevention Week dress up days.
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Kindergarten Registration


